
UNE Community Notices 
January 26, 2018 
 
Strategic Planning Open Sessions 

Dear UNE Community Members,  

Thank you all for making arrangements in your busy schedules to meet with our strategic planning 
consultants this week on Monday, January 22 and Tuesday, January 23. We had a terrific turnout of 
faculty, professional staff and students on both campuses. In addition to the open sessions, our advising 
team got to hear from the deans, task force chairs, student affairs leaders, the professional staff 
executive committee, an online faculty and staff group, and our faculty assembly leaders, just to name a 
few. Of course, this will be our plan and the consultants are guiding us to keep us on track, so they met 
with the President and the Strategic Planning Coordinating Committee as well.  

We are pleased to report that the emails are coming in from all of our stakeholders. We encourage you 
to send in additional thoughts via the link on the website and stayed tuned for updates as we continue 
this important process in collaboration with all of you. 

All the best,  

UNE Strategic Planning Coordinating Committee 
Ellen Beaulieu, Chair 

For more info, contact: 
Hilary Babbitt 
hbabbitt@une.edu 
221-4735 
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